VILLAGE OF RAYMOND
STORM WATER UTILITY DISTRICT (SWUD)

March 16, 2020
On Monday, March 16, 2020, the Village of Raymond Storm Water Utility District held their regular monthly meeting.  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM.  Present for the meeting were: Chairman Doug Schwartz, Members; James Phillips, John Strueder, and Brent Kultgen. Also present was Charlie Nowakowski from RA Smith Engineering.  Absent was member Scott Brenton.
1. ROLL CALL 
Member James Phillips appointed Secretary Pro Tem

2. REVIEW OF BILLS:  SRI LLC invoice presented for service provided for finished clearing of 3 Mile Road east of 51st Street. Vote to pay approved 4-0 on a Phillips/Kultgen motion.
3. APPROVAL OF MINUTES of February 17, 2020: Approved 4-0 on a Kultgen/Strueder motion.
4. SET AGENDA: SET WITH NO CHANGES
5. UNFINISHED BUSINESS:
a. Update on Cleaning of Tributaries:
Ra Smith engineer provided and update:

Track east of 51st street to 3 Mile Road complete. Plan is to work from Hwy K north to west branch which should take about one week. Nothing scheduled after that.
6. NEW BUSINESS:
a. Discussion/Decision on alternative ways to cleaning tributaries:

Contractor was expected to be present. Did not attend. Held over to next meeting.
7. PUBLIC COMMENT:
NONE
8. CORRESPONDENCE & ANNOUNCEMENTS: NONE
9. AJOURNMENT:

At 7:20 PM the meeting was adjourned on a Kultgen/Strueder motion. Motion carried 4-0.
Respectfully submitted, 

James Phillips
Member – Secretary Pro Tem
Storm Water Utility District
